
 
 
To:   SCFHP Provider 

From:  Jennifer Clements, Director of Provider Operations 

Date:  July 6, 2015 

Subject: Saint Louise Hospital Services Agreement 

Dear Provider:  

Effective July 1, 2015, Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) entered into a new hospital 
services agreement with St. Louise Hospital. The services provided under this new agreement 
only include Inpatient, Urgent Care and Emergency Services.   

SCFHP is contracted with Lab Corporation of America, Quest Diagnostics, Valley Radiology, 
South Valley Radiology, as well as other ancillary providers. Please visit our website for a 
complete list of contracted ancillary providers. 

If you have any questions please contact Provider Services at 1-408-874-1788. 
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